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Dear James, 

I write as a member of the Ihuraua /Tiraumea catchment group to formally request the 

release of the remaining funds of the Ihuraua River protection scheme.  

I believe Horizons are holding these funds and would like to see them come back to a 

worthwhile community project .The recently established Ihuraua / Tiraumea catchment 

group has established two water testing sites to determine the current state of these 

waterways and identify areas to focus on for improvement if required . 

We have contacted as many of the prior contributors to the scheme as possible and all are 

in favour of the remaining fund being used for this purpose. 

If you require any further information in regard to this request please contact the writer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

David Nelson 


